
                        Garden Club Federation of Maine   
                 2025 Kennebec District Annual Meeting
                             Thursday, April 24, 2025

                        Centenary United Methodist Church, 
                          113 Dr. Mann Rd., Skowhegan, Maine

                                                    Theme: “Hands On, Have Fun”

    The Kennebec District’s Annual Meeting will be held on Thursday, April 24, 2025 at the 
Centenary United Methodist Church, Skowhegan, Maine.

    The featured presenter is Carol Vigneault of Madison. Carol has gardened all her life. She 
worked at Agway in their greenhouse for 3 yrs, which drew her to take the master gardener 
class through the Cooperative Extension Service. Carol worked with 4-H kids as a horticultural 
aid. She ran her own greenhouse business for 12 years and has worked with perennials for over 
47 years. Carol works for North Star Orchards and has been there for 27 yrs. Currently her 
focus is on native plants, and she is into straw bale gardening.

   The cost of the meeting is $25.00, which includes morning coffee and munchie, and lunch of 
soup, salad, sandwiches and dessert. 

    Please bring your “gently used” items for a white elephant table, and one item from each club, 
worth at least $25.00, for a door prize. (Each president should be prepared to give a club report.)

   The timeline is as follows: 9:30 Registration
                                            10:00 Meeting, Welcome, Club reports, Business 
                                                      Meeting, Remarks from GCFM State President Karen Rea
                                            11:00 Speaker

                    12:00 Lunch
                    1:00 Installation of New District Officers, 
                            and a hands on activity
                    Remainder of any business, door prizes, announcements.
                    Adjournment by 2:30

*************************************************************************************************************

Registration: GCFM Kennebec District  Annual Meeting, April 24, 2025

Please postmark by Tuesday, April 8, 2025.                                                      

Name__________________________________________

Garden Club_____________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________________________________

Phone number______________________________Email______________________________

             Please make check out to Bloomfield Garden Club.
             Mail to: Marjorie Coburn Black  P.O.Box 503, Skowhegan, ME 04976 
                                Questions: Call Marge at 612-6072                          


